
 
 

July 8, 2022 
 Report from District One 

Honorable Mary Dacey White (ret.) 

 
Maine, Massachusetts, New Hampshire, Puerto Rico and Rhode Island 

 
 
 
Nothing much going on here in District One!! 
 
NAWJ Reception planned for August 24, 2022 at Blue at Marina Bay Quincy, Massachusetts, from 5:30 
to 8 PM.  We will be honoring new judges appointed to the bench since March of 2019, Elevated Judges 
and Retired Judges since then.  It should be a fun evening.   
 
I believe I have a replacement for my position as District Director for the upcoming term.  Will know for 
sure by the end of the month.   
 
Hope everyone enjoys the summer!!  
 
Respectfully submitted:   
 
Hon. Mary Dacey White (ret.) 
District One Director  NAWJ 


